
MEETING MINUTES 
OF THE 

PHILLIPS VILLAGE BOARD  
August 20, 2025 

 
The Budget Workshop for the Phillips Village Board was called to order at 7:00 P. M. by Chairperson Benton on 
Tuesday, August 20, 2025 in the Town Hall in Phillips, Nebraska.  
 
The following Trustees answered at roll call: 
 
Dorothy Benton, Chairperson 
Jim Crawford 
Jordan Watson 
Les Dana 
 
Absent:  Clerk/Treasurer, Dee Arnett and Trustee, John Briseno 
 
Chairperson Benton states, the Open Meeting Act Laws were acknowledged and are posted in the front 
window of the Town Hall. 
 
Joe Stump with Almquist, Maltzahn, Galloway was present to discuss recommendations for the 2025/2026 
budget. 
 
Reviewed the draft 2025/2026 fiscal budget and discussed the provisions therein and the final budget is set for 
adoption at the regular scheduled meeting on September 2, 2025.  Said budget documents can be made 
available.   
  
With no additional comments, the Budget Workshop for the 2025/2026 is concluded.  
 
Discussion on scheduling 90 Day Personnel Reviews at the September 2nd regular meeting.  
 
Open Public Discussion held.   
 
Public discussion held clarification needed on Ordinance 2025-03 - Parking and Storage of Vehicles. 
 
Motion by Trustee Crawford, seconded by Trustee Watson to adjourn.  Voting aye: Crawford, Watson, Dana, 
Benton.  Voting nay: none.  Motion carried and meeting adjourns at 8:04 P. M.    
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 

 
 
Doris M. Arnett  
Clerk/Treasurer 
Village of Phillips 
 


